As counsel to Reptilia I ask for delegation status at the November 29<sup>th</sup> meeting of CPSC when a request for exemption the current city animal control bylaw will be considered. I also ask that in the event all of my allotted time is not used that I might identify others to participate. I have been actively involved in the efforts of Reptilia to establish a location in the Westmount Mall and believe that I can add to the committees knowledge and to the discussion.

**Michael M. Lerner | Lerners LLP |** Partner | phone 519.672.4131 ext 6321 | direct fax 519.932.3321 | MMLerner@lerners.ca | 85 Dufferin Ave, London - Ontario - N6A 1K4